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Lower 3 have enjoyed starting the ‘Celebrating Differences’ topic. They have recognised the 
importance of belonging and being in a community and how this can provide a positive 
environment for all.  Pupils have particularly enjoyed designing their own funfair and 
comparing their designs to each other.  
 
One of the more interesting topics was looking at how people might have the same object in 
front of them but see completely different things.  For example, we looked at a pair of 
sunglasses that had a funfair inside of them and some people mentioned the sunglasses and 
others mentioned some of the many objects at the funfair. The pupils enjoyed putting this into 
a real-life perspective and appreciating each other’s ability to recognise different things.  
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